January 9, 2017

JAN 1 1 2017

Dr. Schmeising,

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

As of January 14, 2017, I have worked at Celina City Schools for twenty-five years. I have decided to retire and my last day with Celina City Schools will be May 31, 2017.

I was hired as a two-hour cafeteria worker at West Elementary. After almost two years, I bid on an Educational Aide position and worked in the office and as a playground aide. Three years ago, I bid on the Library Aide position.

All twenty-five years have been with Celina (West) Elementary School. I have appreciated being able to work with the staff at this school and also with the staff at Celina Intermediate the last two years. Now I look forward to spending more time with family and friends.

Many thanks to Celina City Schools for giving me a chance to work at a job that I can have a lot of pride in and have enjoyed.

Sincerely,

Linda White

unda White